Monday March 21, 2016 marks the 11th anniversary of World Down Syndrome Day. Each year the voice of people with Down syndrome, and those who live and work with them, grows louder.
DCES is celebrating National Down Syndrome Day! On Monday March 21, please bring $1 to donate to Down Syndrome International and wear your silly socks.  
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: http://ahamedia.files.wordpress.com/2010/12/happy-socks.jpg]
image1.jpeg
;%ﬁﬁgﬁﬂ





